
EASTER BLESSINGS 2019 TO YOU ALL! 
Dear Sponsors and Committee Members of the Little Sisters Education Fund (LSEF),  

 SHALOM!   It is my hope and prayer 
that this finds you well and that the Lenten 
journey has been a powerful and grace filled 
period for you to grow in the unconditional 
love of  Jesus who came so that we may have 
life and have it to the full (John 10:10). 

 Easter is a time to rejoice in the victory 
of  Jesus Christ who loved us all to the end, 
and who gave us life to the fullness. 

 Yes, CHRIST IS RISEN!!!     

 ALLELUIA, ALLELUIA!!! 

 Our faith in Jesus, as Paul says in 1 Corinthians 15:12-23, has MEANING for us as 
Christians because of the Resurrection of the Lord. 

 Jesus is no longer in the tomb.  He is risen and is not limited to space and time.  He is 
with us, in our hearts, where we are, everywhere, and in the believers.   

       He is to be found especially in the poor, the suffering, the vulnerable, the 
marginalized, those condemned and persecuted among us and around us - people 
who are experiencing the Good Fridays in their lives.  Therefore, we are called to be 
God’s ambassadors of LOVE, HOPE,  JOY AND PEACE / JUSTICE. 

       We are called to witness to the new life in the Risen Lord.   
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H A P P Y  E A S T E R  
CELEBRATING THE  

R E S U R R E C T I O N   
O F  J E S U S  C H R I S T



 May you experience great 
joy, peace and love in your lives 
and in your families this Easter 
as you continue to reach out with 
love and compassion to your 
sponsored children whom you love 
and empowering for a bright 
future. 

 As Pope Francis said, “With 
the Marks of the Passion - the 
Wounds of His Merciful Love - 
Jesus draws us to follow Him on 
His way of life.  Today too, the 
Risen Lord places upon His 
shoulders so many of our brothers 
and sisters crushed by evil in all 
of its forms. 

 Let us continue to 
demonstrate the Transformative 
Love of the Cross and the Hope of 
the Resurrection by living our 
lives with Boldness,  Joy, 
Enthusiasm, great Faithfulness 
and Love as we endeavor to WALK 
IN THE MASTER’S FOOTSTEPS, 
allowing ourselves to be Christ-like 
in our lives. 

 The team in Uganda is doing well and so are the sponsored children under their care. 

 Please know that you are in our prayers.  We are grateful for your commitment and love. 

  May God bless you abundantly in all your endeavors.   

   Once again, wishing you a grace filled Holy Week and Blessed Easter. 

    United in the Love of the Risen Lord and prayers, 

     Sister Mary Cecilia Njeri, LSOSF

C E L E B R AT I N G  T H E  R E S U R R E C T I O N  O F  J E S U S  C H R I S T

Little Sisters Education Fund             Educating Children….Changing Lives


